
 

 

November 22, 2021 
 

TO:  News Media 
  Mayor, City of Kenosha 
  Kenosha County Clerk 
 
FROM: Bethany Ormseth, Ed.D. 
  Interim Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
It is possible that four or more School Board members may be in attendance at the KABA Holiday 
Social on Wednesday, December 1, 2021, at 5:00 P.M. The Stella Hotel Ballroom, 5706 8th Ave, 


